Alateen Report

I have been working with other experienced Al-Anon members who have offered their help in updating our
Alateen Guidelines and requirements.

I am also working on my presentation for the Fall Assembly in Syracuse. It will not only include what my
job entails but also some highlights of Alateen Issues

I received a call from the contact person from, The Calm in the Storm Alateen Group in District 6. They
had their first meeting this past Thursday and although they have no teens yet they have some lined up for
their next meeting. Keep up the good work.

I have had a conference call in June and they are in the process of placing an informational section on the
member’s website to deal with Alateen issues. I am looking forward to that as I hope all AMIAS’s will be
also.

The Syracuse Area Informational Service Alateen coordinator is doing a great job getting the public
outreach information to people and professionals in the surrounding districts. Keep up the good work.

Still looking to get Alateen AMIAS service presentations up for future training purposes, once the updated
guidelines and requirements are written, presented and approved.

Looking forward to attending NYNAC in October. I missed the first one of my term due to knee surgery.

As always if you have any questions, Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for allowing me to serve New York North through this service position.

Love in Service

Lynda S.



